STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

- INTRA-DEPARTMENT COMMUNICATION -

DATE: May 4, 2021
WA
oh!

FROM: William R. Lambert, P.E. AT (OFFICE)
Administrator, Bureau of¥I'raffic Bureau of Traffic

SUBJECT: Standard Plan Update
Standard Sheets PM-3,4,5
Divided Highway Ramp Markings

TO: Bureau Administrators & District Engineers

MEMORANDUM

Please disseminate to all appropriate personnel.

The Bureau of Traffic has made updates to all Divided Highway Ramp Markings Standard Plans.

The intent of the revisions is to be consistent with the current edition of the MUTCD, and provide typical
dimensions to clarify the geometry of the markings relative to edge of pavement at gores. Miscellaneous
drafting edits have also been made as clean-up items, and to achieve a consistent appearance across all

three sheets.

The revised Standard Plans are posted on the website.

WRL/mto

cc: W.Cass
D. Rodrigue
P. Stamnas

File



